
 
 
 
 
Hello,  
I am a mother who is deeply concerned about the bill HB3063.  I encourage you to oppose this 
bill.  Vaccines are not a once size fits all.  Certain individuals cannot process the chemicals in the 
volume of vaccines that are currently administered to children.  Parents should have the choice to 
decide what is best for their individual child, taking into consideration their bodies abilities to 
process the toxins and preservatives in the vaccines and other medications.   
Pharmaceutical companies should be held liable for injuries acquired by vaccines.  Parents are 
left without options if we are mandated to vaccinate on the CDC schedule.  I ask for the health 
committee to look into different options for vaccines.  I work hard to reduce my toxic load on my 
children.  One of my children has been tested for food sensitivities and is reactive to healthy 
foods like carrots, spinach and zucchini.  It terrifies me to inject him with a cocktail of chemicals 
and preservatives that could cause a reaction such as brain swelling.  If he reacts to healthy 
vegetables, how can I not be worried about him reacting to the ingredients in vaccines.  I 
encourage you to read the vaccine inserts.  For parents concerned, give us an option to do a test 
to see if they would react before administering the vaccine.   
I also think the fear based tactics of using events like a measles outbreak, is not a reason to force 
vaccine mandates.  How many people affected needed hospitalization?  Maybe 1?  And did that 
person have another condition that would have required a hospital visit?  Those that acquire 
measles receives life long immunity.  Vaccines do not achieve that and must receive boosters.   
I also would like to point out that vaccines do not need to be studied the way other medications 
do, they are fast-tracked to the public health community.  They have the highest price point of 
many medications and forcing mandates creates a wealth of profit for the pharmaceutical 
companies.   
I ask for you to give parents options for alternative vaccine schedules, healthier options for 
vaccines, ability to test for potential reactions before administering and to give parents the choice 
to medical freedom.  This is not a one size fits all situation.   
Thank you for the opportunity to hear my testimony. 
 
Sincerely, 
 Christine Rackley, BS, LMT 

 


